
COLORADO AIR AND SPACE PORT BASED AIRCRAFT FORM

What qualifies as a based aircraft?
If your aircraft is airworthy and is based at the airport a majority of the year, it is considered based at CASP. If you recently 
moved an aircraft to CASP and expect to stay, your aircraft will be considered a based aircraft.

What if I sold my aircraft and bought a new one?
If you sold an aircraft and bought a new one, fill out the form with the new aircraft information. Please add the old tail number 
into the comment box so we know to remove it from the count. You can update your aircraft information at any time. 

If you have any issues or questions about the form, please contact CFObusiness@adcogov.org.

The FAA requires airports like Colorado Air and Space Port (CASP) to update their based 
aircraft count annually. Having accurate based aircraft information will help the FAA in 
planning and forecasting the growth in the general aviation community. The FAA also uses 
the information to better understand the needs of local airports like ours. To simplify the 
process of getting the most updated count of based aircraft on the field, please complete  
this form. The information received will only be input into the FAA’s secure website.

BASED AIRCRAFT INFORMATION 
Your Name*

LLC or Registered Aircraft Company Name*

Tail Number* Make and Model*

Hangar*

Comments

*Indicates required field.
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